
From: Abbas, Syed  
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 3:52 PM 
To: Firchow, Kevin <KFirchow@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Re-zoning proposal for 2005 N Sherman Ave 
 
Hi Kevin,  
 
I received a call from Sharon Fouts a senior citizen living near 2018 North Sherman Avenue. She 
does not have access to email or computer and wants me to forward her comments to plans 
commission.  
 
According to her, she wants to bring on recored that she is against the project and believe it will 
create more noise in the quiet neighborhood. She also mentioned that lots of eldery people in 
the sourounding neighborhood are against the project.  
 
Her phone number is  
 
Thanks  
Syed  
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